
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Vibroacoustic Therapy Research in the News 
 
The University of Toronto eBulletin ran a story on May 7 focusing on the research of 
MaHRC Associates, Quincy Almeida and Heidi Ahonen from Laurier University.  
Currently Heidi Ahonen, Dr. Lili Naghdi and Lee Bartel have a study underway 
examining vibroacoustic therapy with fibromyalgia.  Please click the following link to 
see the eBulletin article. 
http://www.news.utoronto.ca/good-vibrations-using-sound-treat-disease 
 
 
Michael Schutz Research in the News 
 
The research of MaHRC Associate Michael Schutz (McMaster University) was featured 
in a recent article in The Hearing Lab. The research points to application of  new 
knowledge about the integration of seeing and hearing to research with autistic children.  
Please click the following link to read about the research of Dr. Schutz. 
http://www.hearinglab.org/news/schutz.html 
 
 
Alzheimer’s Video Generating Much Interest 
 
A video that recently went viral has generated much interest in the role of music in the 
treatment and care of dementia patients, especially related to the patient’s sense of self.. 
Click the following link to watch the video. 
http://www.guardian.co.uk/world/us-news-blog/2012/apr/12/alive-inside-documentary-
healing-music 
 
 
Music Care Conference Toronto 
 
Plans for the Music Care Conference at the Faculty of Music, University of Toronto on 
November 10 are now nearly complete. Registration will open shortly. Please see the 
flyer below for overview of the conference and mark the date. 
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